
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 
 

ZONING BOARD OF  APPEALS 
 

WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 18, 2023, 4:00 P.M. 
 
 

The public is hereby notified that the Bloomington Zoning Board of Appeals that is scheduled for 
Wednesday, January 18, 2023 at 4:00 PM has been cancelled.   

 

The next regular meeting of the Zoning Board of Appeals will be held on February 15, 2023.  The 
Agenda for the next meeting will be available on the City website: www.bloomingtonil.gov/planning 

 

For further information contact:  

Economic & Community Development Department  
Government Center, 2nd Floor 
115 E Washington Street  
Bloomington, IL 61701 
Phone: (309)434-2448 
planning@cityblm.org 


